I am firmly believe we should not do government work for the following reasons:

In our quest to be the highest value provider for air quality management it does not make sense to work for any organization which does not treat us with respect and appreciation for our value, professionalism and quality. 

I also think the a fair contract is one in which the Terms & Conditions are written such that either party would be comfortable as either the buyer or seller. I have never seen a government contract which come close to this.

As a independent 3rd party we need to establish our line of demarcation or firewall beyond which no customer can tell us how to do our work!  

However, this is a rule of convenience to CleanAir which is intended to keep us from wasting CleanAir time and money.  There may be a few exception to this rule when CleanAir could benefit by doing government work: 

(see items 1 – 4 below)

I therefore propose the following policy and policy guidance.



It is CleanAir policy to not solicit bid opportunities or bid on Government work unless the specific bid opportunity is pre-approved by the board as meeting the exception guidance.  



This policy does not apply to purchase orders, PayPal or credit card purchases of products and service at standard published rates.

Guidance:

If you get an unsolicited government bid request and you want to pursue it, first determine if it meets one of the special criteria below.  If it does, immediately send a memo to each board member stating your case and asking for an “Exception to the Government Bid Policy”. 

Once you have a positive reply from a majority of the board you can proceed with the bid process. Not before! 

Exception guidance

1. To develop early expertise on a new process which can only be done by working with the government.

2. To provide a service or product which only we can do and by not selling we may force the government to develop a competitor.

3. Enter into a new field where we seem to be blocked except for working with the government.  We must be careful not to fall into the commodity trap.

4. When the government is the clear technical leader and by working with them we establish our credibility in the market. This is especially true in other countries such as South Korea
